
 

 

NORTH HEIDELBERG TOWNSHIP 

BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 

SPECIAL MEETING 

 

 

June 12, 2023 

 

The special meeting of the Board of Supervisors of North Heidelberg Township was called to 

order at 10:00 A.M.  Supervisors present were Mitch Wolfe, Chairman, Supervisor Robert 

Klinger and Supervisor David Pool.  Also in attendance was Township Secretary Tanya Taatjes.  
  

The bids for the 2023 Select Base Repair work were opened and read aloud.  (See Bid Tabulation 

Sheets).  A motion was made by Chairman Wolfe and seconded by Supervisor Pool to award the 

bid to Construction Master Services in the amount of $83,486.25.  Motion carried.   

 

A motion was made by Chairman Wolfe to adjourn the meeting at approximately 10:10 A.M.  It 

was seconded by Supervisor Klinger.  Motion carried. 

 

 

       Respectfully submitted, 

       

 

       Tanya Taatjes 

Secretary 

 

 

People in attendance: 

 

      


